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From: Omar Opoku-Addo < >
Sent: 02 September 2024 13:06
To: Development Control
Cc:
Subject: RE: NX995169 - 4/24/2271/0B1 Variation of condition 2 to amend the external 

appearance of the house types on the site of planning approval 4/21/2489/0F1 etc. 
- ID: NH/24/07552 - Reply by 06.09.2024

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good afternoon, 
 
Many Thanks for sending through – having reviewed this, National Highways has no comments as the 
condition does not concern the Strategic Road Network. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Omar Opoku-Addo 
 
Omar Opoku-Addo MRTPI 
Assistant Spatial Planner 
Operations North West 
National Highways|Piccadilly Gate|Store Street|Manchester|M1 2WD 
Mobile:  
 
 

From: Billy Wroe   
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 8:12 AM 
To: Omar Opoku-Addo < > 
Cc: Andy Taylor >; Lindsay Alder < > 
Subject: NX995169 - 4/24/2271/0B1 Variation of condition 2 to amend the external appearance of the house types 
on the site of planning approval 4/21/2489/0F1 etc. - ID: NH/24/07552 - Reply by 06.09.2024 
 
Please find a link for the above application. 
 
Application link - 4/24/2271/0B1 
 
Cheers, 
 
Billy Wroe 
National Highways | Piccadilly Gate | Store Street | Manchester | M1 2WD 
Mob:  
Tel: +44 (0) 300 470 6055 
National Highways 
 

From: Development Control   
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 2:30 PM 
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To: Planning NW <  
Subject: 4/24/2271/0B1 - LAND WEST OF CLEATOR MOOR ROAD, WHITEHAVEN 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
Please find attached a consultation letter relating to the above planning application.  
 
The submitted plans and documents can be viewed on the Councils web site using the following link 
https://www.copeland.gov.uk/planning/application-search-terms 
 
Comments should be sent to the following e mail address within the next 28 days: 
Development.Control3@cumberland.gov.uk  
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Development Control 
 
 
This email is confidential and is for the attention of the addressee only. Cumberland Council accept 
no responsibility for information, errors or omissions contained in it. We make every effort to keep our 
network free from viruses. You should independently check this e-mail and any attachments for 
viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any computer viruses that might be transferred by way of 
this e-mail.  

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the 
recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 

National Highways Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 |National Traffic Operations 
Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk | info@nationalhighways.co.uk 

Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree 
Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ 

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 


